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Reminders and Timings for next week’s events 
 

Monday   KS1 Nativity  2:00pm in school. 

 
Tuesday  KS1 Nativity  3:30pm in school. 

       Children in R,Y1 & Y 2 will stay in 

       Class until the performance and 

       will be dismissed afterwards. 

 
Wednesday KS2 Carol Service 5:00pm in church. 

       Children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 to 

       arrive for 4:45pm in full school 

       uniform. 

       Christmas hats can be worn. 

 
 

 

Wrap Around Care and lunch bookings - please see the letter 

attached to this email from Mrs Ellis. 

 

 

Receiving our  

Gold Sports Award 

on 23 November 

2023/24 

8 December 2023 

 

 

May Christ dwell in your hearts 
through faith, as you are being rooted 
and grounded in love. Ephesians 3:17 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance 

target this year is 96.5%.  

Number of minutes lost this week 

due to children arriving late:  55 

  % attendance 

this year 

Class 1 99.0% 

Class 2 97.3% 

Class 3 96.8% 

Total 97.5% 

Headteacher’s Treat 
(for last week & this week) 

 

Class 1:  Edie 

Class 2:  Hackett 

Class 3:  Sean 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 
This week have been 

awarded to: 

 

Frances   Lilly M    Scarlett    

Arthur    Ruby A    Roman    

Violet    Isla    Izzy    Eddie    

Evie 

 

Gold Cup 

Hackett    Cobain 

 

Silver Star 

James 

 

Warwick 68 

Hastings 60 

Newark 42 

Edinburgh 44 

Payment Deadline 

 Payment for Young Voices Transport due by Monday 11th December 

 

Amendment to Wrap-around care availability on Friday 15 Dec. 

Wrap-around Care is only available after school until 4:15pm on 

Friday 15 December (next Friday).  
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Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PTFA Christmas Fundraising Update 
 

Thank you to all those who supported the Christmas Fair last Friday. £800 was raised, which is a fantastic 

amount. 
 

A very big thank you for all those who helped run stalls at the event and helped with the 

preparation.  This event takes a lot of time and effort to run, so if you are able to help out in the future, 

the PTFA team can always do with new members to help. 
 

Raffle tickets will be on sale at the Christmas performances next week and refreshments will be on sale 

with donations to the PTFA. 
 

Let's see if we can get the Christmas fundraising to £1,000 this year. 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille. 

Please speak to Mrs Ellis or the Office if you have a particular requirement. 

Flourishing lives, rooted in God, nurturing all. 

2023 Who? What 

11/12 R/1/2 R/1/2 Christmas Performance 2:00pm 

12/12 R/1/2 R/1/2 Christmas Performance 3:30pm 

13/12 3/4/5/6 KS2 Christmas Performance 5:00pm at Church 

15/12 
Children taking part in Young 

Voices 
Payment for Transport deadline 

15/12 All Celebration Worship and Raffle Draw 2:45pm 

15/12 All Wrap-around Care after school available to 4:15pm only 

18/12 Class 1 Peter Pan at  Loughborough Town Hall 

19/12 All Childrens’ Christmas Lunch 

22/12 All Last Day of Autumn Term 

25/12 to 08/01 All Christmas Break 

08/01 All Staff INSET day – school closed to children 

09/01 All School opens for spring term 

10/01 Those children who signed up Young Voices 

24/01 
C3 + some school council 

members London Trip to Houses of Parliament 

13/02 All Pancake Race 2:30pm 

19/02 to 23/02 All Half term break 

26/02 All Staff INSET Day – School closed to children 

06/03 All Parents’ Evening 

25/03 to 05/04 All School closed for Easter break 

08/04 All School opens for summer term 


